
 

 
Township of South Stormont 

KEY INFORMATION REPORT 
Public Works Operations 
 

To:     Council 
From:   Ross Gellately, Director of Public Works 
Date of Meeting: December 15, 2021 

Subject:    Updates Shaver Road Bridge Repairs and East Island 
Causeway Replacement 
 

 
Background: 
Staff had previously reported of the failure of a culvert on East Island Causeway 

and emergent repairs required on the Shaver Road Bridge. 
 

Estimated costs for each were reported to Council as they were initially estimated 

to exceed 2021 Operations Budget forecasts. 
 

Both projects have recently been completed with costs as follows: 
 

 Shaver Road Bridge repairs 
o Costs for repairs was originally estimated at approximately $126,000. 

o Project was rescoped to only emergent work being completed in 2021. 
o Costs incurred to date are approximately $53,000 including 

engineering. 
o The repairs to both the north and south bearing abutments will be 

completed in 2022, tender documents are currently being prepared. 
 

 East Island Causeway Replacement 
o Costs for replacement was originally estimated at $20-$30,000. 

o Final invoiced costs have been received; total project cost was 

$23,700. 
o Warrant for guiderail will be completed in 2022. 

 
Discussion:  

Based on the costs reported to date, it is recommended that these costs be paid 
through the 2021 Transportation Operations Budget. 


